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Aloha! 
Welcome to the first edition of the Imperial Sovereign Court 

of Hawai`i’s Quarterly Newsletter.  

We want to keep everyone updated with information on what 

our reigning court has achieved so far and what is planned for 

the upcoming months. 

We hope you enjoy the read…. 

Mahalo! 

Our New Board of Directors 

Officers 

President – Empress Whitney Ross 

1st VP – CIP4L – Kimberly Quinones 

2nd VP – Empress Kristina Alexandria 

Secretary – CIP4L – Jonz Stoneroad 

Treasurer – ICP4L – Mark Vasconcellos 
 

Directors at Large 

Queen Mother/Founder 

Empress Charmaine Lee Anderson 

King Father 

Emperor Bill Char 

Immediate Past President/Heir Apparent 

Empress Danielle Logan 

AoA – Kalani Alejo 

CIP4L – Howie Keahi-Wong 

Empress Valeri Keahi-Wong 

Emperor Bennet Namahoe 

AoA Malulani Orton 
 

Reigning Monarch 

Empress Saydeez Heavenz 
 

Immediate Past Monarch 

Lovely Leikia Williams 

 

 

 

The Board of Directors have been working 

diligently this last 2 months in revamping the 

branding of the Imperial Sovereign Court of 

Hawai`i. 

Effective January 8, 2023 the Imperial 

Sovereign Court of Hawai`i will have a new 

Website, Email Address, Face Book Pages, 

Paypal, Venmo, and EventBrite Accounts. We 

are adding to these, brand new InstaGram 

and TikTok pages as well. 

The New Website is: www.iscoh.org 

The New Email Official Email Address is: 

info808@iscoh.org 
 
All new pages and accounts can be found on 
our new website. 
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Hawai`i Coronation XLI 

On Saturday, October 22, 2022 the 

Imperial Sovereign Court celebrated 

our 41st Coronation. 

We celebrated the achievements on 

Empress 39 & 40 Lovely Leikia 

Williams for her dedication to the 

ISCoH during the pandemic. We are 

truly grateful for Empress Leikia and 

her court. 

We also crowned our newly elected 

Empress Saydeez Heavens and look 

forward to the great things that are 

able to accomplish this year.. 

We would like to thank those who 

travelled to our island home to 

celebrate our Coronation and 

Monarchs. 

We hope you had a wonderful time 

in Hawaii-nei and we look forward 

to seeing you in 2023. 

 

 

     

 

 

 

  

 

The 41st Reign hosts Thanksgiving 

Dinner @ GHP 

On the evening of November 22, 2022 our reigning 

court hosted a Thanksgiving Dinner at Gregory House 

Program for their clients.  

It was an evening of togetherness, ono (delicious) food, 

and culture. 

The members of the 41st reign shared their love for 

Hula in both Kahiko (ancient) & ‘Auana (modern) 

styles. 
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Reigning Court collects Toys and Non-                         

Perishable Food for families of 

Pu’uhonua O Waianae 

The 41st Reign of the Imperial Sovereign Court of Hawaii 

selected December 4, 2022 to hold their Toy & Food Drive 

to benefit houseless families living in the Waianae Boat 

Harbor Area. 

It was proclaimed by Emperor X Daniel Kealoha that the 

Imperial Court of All Hawaii hosts an annual toy & food 

drive to benefit the homeless living on the Waianae Coast. 

Every year the reigning court does a toy & food drive and 

every item that is collected is organized packed, and 

distributed to the families living at the Waianae Boat 

Harbor. 

 Distribution of Toys & 

Non-Perishable Food to 

Pu`uhonua O Waianae 

On the morning of December 18, 2022, 

the members of the 41st Reign and 

members of the Board of Directors of 

the Imperial Sovereign Court of Hawaii 

ventured out to Waianae. 

We began the morning at the home of 

Empress XV Valeri DJ Michaels Haia 

Keahi-Wong and Prince Consort for Life 

Howie Keahi-Wong (both board 

members of ISCOH) to organize and 

pack the non-perishable food into bags 

and organize the toys. 

From there we drove over to the 

Waianae Boat Harbor to distribute 

everything collected. The 41st Reign also 

provided the families with a warm meal. 

 

 
 

   

 
 



 
 

Empress Saydeez 

Attends L.A./Hollywood Coronation 

 

In keeping up with tradition, our monarch’s first out of town walk is L.A./Hollywood Coronation. 

In November of 2022, Empress Saydeez travelled along with King Father of Hawaii – Emperor 

Bill Char and Heir Apparent to Queen Mother I of the America’s Nicole the Great – Empress 

Danielle Logan to Los Angeles. 

Besides performing at the Out of Town Show and attending Coronation, Empress Saydeez was 

asked to recite the Doxology at L.A/Hollywood Coronation by request of Queen Mother I of the 

America’s Nicole the Great being that November was Indigenous People Month 

Hawaii is so proud of our Reigning Monarch. 

 

 

 
  

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

41st REIGN HAS A HAWAIIAN PLATE 

FUNDRAISER 

FOR KUA`ANA PROJECT & PLWHA 

On Monday, December 18, 2022 the 41st Reign of the 

Imperial Sovereign Court held their Hawaiian Plate 

Lunch Fundraiser where proceeds were split between 

Kua’ana Project and PLWHA (People or Persons 

Living With HIV/AIDS. 

It was a wet and windy morning that cleared up to be a 

beautiful afternoon. 

They had a pick-up spot in Kaneohe and they also had 

court members who volunteered to deliver Hawaiian 

Plates across the island. 

They were able to raise over $2,000.00. 

Congratulations! 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Board of Directors of the Imperial 

Sovereign Court of Hawaii Serves 

Christmas Dinner to GHP 

On Wednesday, December 21, 2022 the Board of Directors 

served Christmas Dinner to the clients of Gregory House 

Program. 

Dinner included: Green Salad & Dressing, Warm Dinner 

Rolls, Baked Spaghetti, Chicken Alfredo, Ambrosia Salad, 

and Cupcakes. 

The 41st Reign lead by Empress Saydeez Heavens 

presented “Makana Bags” for the client of GHP 

It was a wonderful evening of Food, Fellowship, and 

Aloha! 

Upcoming Events 

 

January 14, 2023 – Houston Coronation 

 
January 15, 2023 – Court Meeting of the 41st   

                              
January 21, 2023 – Florida Coronation 

 
January 22, 2023 – Investiture of the 41st                                 

                              Reign of ISCOH 
 

February 4, 2023 – Minnesota Coronation 

 
February 4, 2023 – San Diego Coronation 

 
February 5, 2023 – Board of Directors Meeting   

                              
February 18, 2023 – Connecticut Coronation 

 
February 18, 2023 – Seattle Coronation 

 
February 25, 2023 – San Francisco Coronation 

 
March 4, 2023 – Long Beach Coronation 

 
March 5, 2023 – Board of Directors Meeting  

 

March 11, 2023 – Fort Worth Coronation 
 

March 11, 2023 Vancouver (B.C.) Coronation 
 

 

The Board of Directors of the Imperial 

Sovereign Court of Hawaii hopes you enjoyed 

this first edition of our quarterly newsletter. 

If you would like to submit an article for the 

next newsletter, please email board secretary 

Jonz Stoneroad at info@iscoh.org  

(no later than March 20, 2023) 

 

Any comment or suggestions will be greatly 

appreciated. Please email info808@iscoh.org 
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